

University of California San Francisco

Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost

513 Parnassus Avenue, S-115 San Francisco, CA 94143-0400 tel: 415/476-4317 fax: 415/476-0816

email: Brenda.Gee@ucsf.edu

July 17, 2019

Terrisa Bukovinac Executive Director Pro-Life San Francisco

Sent via email to: terrisa@prolifesf.com

Re: California Public Records Act (CPRA) request 019-090

Dear Ms. Bukovinac:

This letter is to acknowledge your written request for documents regarding several items that include "...Planned Parenthood Affiliates..." and the "...Ryan Training Program..." made pursuant to the California Public Records Act (CPRA), Government Code §6250 et seq., and dated July 3, 2019. The appropriate campus office has been notified of your request and a search for the information is underway. All information identified as responsive to your request will be reviewed, and made available for your access, in accordance with relevant law and University policy.

Although the requested records have not yet been fully gathered and reviewed, it is possible that the requested material may contain information exempt from disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act. However, this is not a determination that the requested records are necessarily exempt from disclosure. The estimated date of production is eight weeks. I will provide you with a status update after the requested records have been thoroughly reviewed.

For your information, the California Public Records Act allows agencies to make records available "upon payment of fees covering direct costs of duplication." (Government Code §6253(b)). The charge is \$0.20 per page for copies.

Pre-payment for the cost of copying is required before release of public records.

Sincerely,

Brenda Gee Communications, Policy, and Records

Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost